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PageStream is your best 
choice for all desktop 
publishing tasks. 
Professionals rely on 
PageStream for its 
precise typographic 
controls, advanced 
drawing features, stun-
ning color output, and 
recordable macros. 
Beginners love 
PageStream because its 
easy-to-learn interface 
makes creating newslet-
ters, cards, posters and 
banners simple.
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PageStream is your best 
choice for all desktop 
publishing tasks. 
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precise typographic 
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drawing features, stun-
ning color output, and 
recordable macros. 
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PageStream because its 
easy-to-learn interface 
makes creating newslet-
ters, cards, posters and 
banners simple.

Whether you need to 
create a single page 
flyer, a full-color ad, or 
the great American 
novel, PageStream is 
your best choice.
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